
SuperSixties @ Brands Hatch GP 

July 13-14, 2024 

Do you have a pre-’66 FIA TC, GTS or GTP racecar? 

Come and race with us! 

On July 13-14 SuperSixties returns to Brands Hatch for two races on the full Grand Prix 
track. We are making a guest appearance at the HSCC Legends of Brands Super Prix. 

• Qualifying (30 mins) on Saturday at 12.10 
• Race 1 (40 mins) on Saturday at 17.25 
• Race 2 (40 mins) on Sunday at 12.25 (all times provisional) 

 

• Entry fee: € 1095 (£ 935). Download the entry form here: 
www.supersixtiesracing.com/supersixties-2024-entry-form 

• More info: https://www.supersixtiesracing.com/competitors-information. 
• Contact: mail to race@nkhtgt.nl, or call/message Jan-Bart on +316 44476798 

 

 

Super Sixties Racing (formerly NKHTGT) was established in 1996 as the Dutch Championship for 
Historic Touring Cars and GT’s. Nowadays it has evolved into a series of 12 races in various countries, 
catering for touring cars, GT’s and GTP’s built between 1947 and 1965. We have drivers from Sweden, 

Germany, Belgium, UK, France, Switzerland, Italy and the Netherlands. NKHTGT raced at Brands 
previously in 2014, but the history goes back much further, to the Autosport World Cup of 1959 in 

fact, where the Brits and the Dutch raced each other for the first time. In those two races, Jim Clark 
showed everyone how it’s done. In 2024 we need you to show us how it’s done! 
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